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Progress Consultations 
 

Thank you to all who attended progress 
consultations this week with your  

child’s class teacher.  
Feedback has all been very positive.  

 
We believe that we have had a fantastic 
start to the school year – thank you for 

your continued support. 
 

**************************************** 
Gainsborough and District Cross 

Country Event 
 

Many thanks to Lea Parish Council, Mr 
John Anderson (Parish School) and Miss 
Bishop for their hard work in order to run 

this fantastic event once again.  
 

We are so privileged to have a wonderful 
setting on our doorstep to hold this event. 

 
It was even more special and memorable 

this year as our school team came out 
top. Some amazing individual and  

team performances. 
 

Girls: 
1st Caylah 
2nd Abigail 
 
Boys: 
3rd Liam 
 
In addition to this, due to the high places 
of all the team members, we were first in 
the medium schools’ category and then  

to top it all 
 

            overall! 
 

By a significant margin! 
 

Thank you to all the parents and carers 
who came to support and thank you to 

our runners! 
 

****************************************** 
 

 

Reception trip to Rippon Homes 
 

The children had a wonderful experience 
visiting the Rippon Homes development 

on Willingham Road.  
 

Their behaviour was impeccable and we 
were all really impressed with their 
questions and their observations.  

 
Many thanks must go to Ethan who 

enabled this visit to go ahead. 
 

***************************************** 
Governor Certificates 

Well done to everyone who has been 
awarded a Governor Certificate for 
consistently displaying one of our  

values in school. 

 
For displaying the value of Courage: 

Nina, Mia, Scarlett, Ava, Georgia, Daniel, 
Lily 

 
For displaying the value of Honesty: 

 
Jack, Aston, Heidi, Freya, Noah, Evie, 

Sophie 
 

For displaying the value of Friendship: 
 

Jay, Olivia, Brooklen, Edward, Charley, 
Caylah, Rose 

 
For displaying the value of a 

Commitment to Achieve: 
 
Carter, Jake, Obi, Nelly, Missy, Poppy S, 

Alfie 
 

For displaying the value of Respect: 
 

Imogen, Elsie, Alexa, Winston, Charlie, 
Harry S, Liam 

******************************************* 
Picture News 

Information about Picture News and how 
you can support your child was sent via 

Parent Hub this week.  
 
Please have a look on Seesaw with your 

child for possible activity/discussion 
points you may wish to do with your  

child at home. 
***************************************** 

 

 
 

Thank you; we raised an amazing 

£272.97 
 
********************************************** 

FOLS 
 

 
 

Non Uniform day 21st October  
 

The smartie chore challenge –  
half term  

 
School Disco  

Wednesday 2nd November  
 

See Parent Hub for all the details 
of these events 

***************************************** 
Tully Cup 

 
This term we will be choosing pupils who 

have shown that they are: 
 

‘Being the best they can be.’ 
 

The Tully Cup was presented to: 
 
14.10.22      KS2: Phillip – Y5 

     KS1: Reggeigh G - Rec 
 
21.10.22      KS2: Brooke – Y4 

     KS1:  Daisy G – Y2 
********************************************** 
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If you have any worries or concerns, or 

positive feedback, your first point of 
contact is your classteacher, but please 
bear in mind that drop off and pick up 

times are really busy.  
 

If it is something urgent then email the 
office and the message will be passed on, 
or see a member of the senior leadership 

team on the gate as you leave, 
alternatively, contact the office to make 

an appointment. 
 

You can also communicate with your 
class teacher via Seesaw, but once again 
please respect that they may not respond 

straight away, especially if this is after 
‘normal’ working hours – whatever these 

are! 
 

We would also welcome positive 
comments and compliments on what we 

are doing well. 
 

office@olive-anderson.lincs.sch.uk 
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